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Koalas are extremely important not only to the environment but also as a symbol of Australia. 
The koala population and the environment they live in must be protected. Broadscale land 
clearing of public and private land must be stopped immediately. Koala populations must be 
identified and their range mapped out. There must be a Koala National Park established ASAP. 
Effective efforts must be made to control dog attacks and traffic impact. They must be protected 
and allowed to continue to live in as natural an environment as possible . Any Government that 
allows Koalas to go extinct will be held to account and will be vilified and shamed. 


